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Shannon Anderson

Comments of Powder River Basin Resource Council members:

Please comply with Wyoming Environmental Quality Act's core mandate of open records to make
all agency information available to the public without charging access fees.

Reject the proposed rules because they do not comply with DEQ's mandates to records open and
available to the public. Are you trying to hide something?

Sincerely,

Evelyn and Marvin Griffin
P.O. Box 21

Pavillion, Wyoming 82523
307 856-5737

Please reject the proposed rules because they do no comply with DEQ's mandate to keep records
open and available to the public.

Joanna Taylor

601 Hemlock st

Buffalo, Wyoming 82834

307 684 7765

jotaylr@tribcsp.com

Please reject the proposed rules.
Chuck & Cherry Hall
Cheyenne, WY

As public agencies records must be kept transparent. Government agencies that work behind the
curtains are not responsible agencies. If the public cannot be aware of actions taken there is no
accountability. One of the basic tenants of democracy is public accountability — keep records open
and available!

Kathleen Connell
Buffalo, WY



